
Project summary
Construction on the Avon Branch expansion project is well underway. The project includes renovations 
and a 16,000 SF addition to accommodate a reading garden, drive-up window, expanded meeting rooms, 
technology upgrades and a dedicated space for children and youth programming. Construction will continue 
into fall of 2022. 
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What’s to come 
• Base asphalt course for library parking will be placed
• Completion of South addition brick veneer
• Completion of South addition metal roofing 
• Start of interior finishes at the South addition 

Project communications
Throughout construction, a monthly sidewalk superintendent 
will be published on the Avon Branch update website. Check 
the site monthly for the latest news on the project!

While we strive to keep the library open during construction, 
we may have to close or adjust the schedule for safety 
purposes throughout the project. 

The latest news
A lot of progress has been made:

• Completion of the spray foam for the interior 
spaces in the South addition 

• Start of drywall for the interior spaces in the South 
addition 

• Started exterior sheathing of the North addition 
• Completion of roof decking, blocking and roof 

underlay on the North and South addition 

Completion of Northeast retention system

Installation of circulation desk ceiling framing

Spray foam and drywall for the South addition
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